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Message from the Guest Editor

This Special Issue aims to collect the latest thought-
provoking research in the field of disruptive technologies,
sustainability and business ethics as they relate to
accounting and finance. Papers submitted for publication
consideration may examine the risks and/or opportunities
posed by disruptive/emerging technologies on various
sustainability, corporate social responsibilities, business
ethics, and accounting and financial management issues,
using quantitative (archival, experimental, or survey) or
qualitative methodology. All articles published should
advance knowledge in accounting or finance, and are of
interest to academics and/or practitioners. With the advent
of global big data proliferation, this Special Issue welcomes
papers that examine cultural and geographical diversity in
studies related to both new and old technologies. Papers
can investigate ways to better understand the risks and/or
opportunities in technology uses that pervade human
interactions, the corporate workplace, or the online
marketplace, affecting accounting and/or financial
management issues that have moral, social, and economic
implications to supplier and/or industry relationships
worldwide.
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Editor-in-Chief

Prof. Dr. Thanasis Stengos
Department of Economics and
Finance, University of Guelph,
Guelph, ON N1G2W1, Canada

Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Researchers are most welcome to contribute original
research articles or comprehensive review papers for
consideration and publication in Journal of Risk and
Financial Management (JRFM), an on-line, open access
journal. JRFM adheres to rigorous peer-review as well as
editorial processes, and publishes high quality manuscripts
that address theoretical, practical and empirical issues in
analysing real life financial data. The goal of JRFM is to
enable rapid dissemination of high impact research to the
scientific community.
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